



Local churches partner to offer furniture and household items to 
international friends in Bowling Green (since they cannot bring these items 
with them when they come from their home nations).


You can help show love and friendship to them by volunteering in one or 
more of these ways at Free Food and Furniture on Saturday, August 25. 
Please sign up. If you have questions, please ask 
_______________________________________________.


To help with the Kitchen Team, sign up here…


To help in another way, sign up here…





Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Furniture Delivery

Transportation

Sat Morning Loader

Fri Night Sort and Move

  






Local churches partner to offer furniture and household items to 
international friends in Bowling Green (since they cannot bring these items 
with them when they come from their home nations).


You can help show love and friendship to them by volunteering in one or 
more of these ways at Free Food and Furniture on Saturday, August 25. 
Please sign up. If you have questions, please ask 
_______________________________________________.


To help with the Raffle Team, sign up here…


To help in another way, sign up here…


Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Furniture Delivery

Registration

Sat Morning Loader

Fri Night Sort and Move

 






Local churches partner to offer furniture and household items to 
international friends in Bowling Green (since they cannot bring these items 
with them when they come from their home nations).


You can help show love and friendship to them by volunteering in one or 
more of these ways at Free Food and Furniture on Saturday, August 25. 
Please sign up. If you have questions, please ask 
_______________________________________________.


To help with the Transportation Team, sign up here…


To help in another way, sign up here…





Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Furniture Delivery

Kitchen Team

Sat Morning Loader

Fri Night Sort and Move

  






Local churches partner to offer furniture and household items to 
international friends in Bowling Green (since they cannot bring these items 
with them when they come from their home nations).


You can help show love and friendship to them by volunteering in one or 
more of these ways at Free Food and Furniture on Saturday, August 25. 
Please sign up. If you have questions, please ask 
_______________________________________________.


To help with the Fri Night (Aug 24) Sort Team, sign up here…


To help in another way, sign up here…


Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Your Name Your Email Your Phone

Furniture Loaders

Registration

Sat Morning Loader

Clean-up Team

 


